
Dear Taekwondo Family from all over the World

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter in order to welcome you to 
Hammamet/Tunisia for the World Junior Championship, and for the youth 
olympic qualifications.

We are sure that once you are here in hammamet/Tunisia you will enjoy 
our beautiful mediterranean spring weather, white sandy beaches clear 
waters and a VIP sojourn in our Hotels and resorts.

Be assured that Hammamet/Tunisia 2018 JWC, will be a great opportunity 
for you to trace your path not only for the olympic glory but also for the 
world greatness and grandeur.

It will be an unforgettable experience not only for you as an Athlete, as an 
official or a delegation member, but also as a family members in the com-
panionship of your son, daughter or husband and wife.

Just be here and treat yourself for a short break enjoying Taekwondo and 
beautiful family holiday.

So Basically Asslama and Welcome

Sincerely yours,

Ahmed Gaaloul 

President of Tunisian 

Taekwondo Federation

President of Tunisian Taekwondo Federation

Ahmed Gaaloul

From 6th-7th of April 2018

QUALIFICATION TOURNAMENT FOR THE BUENOS AIRESWORLD TAEKWONDO JUNIOR CHAMPIONSHIPS

From 9th-13th of April 2018
for more informations & booking

TunisiaWorldTaekwondo.com


